From: Sue Murdoch (Economy Transport and Environment)

To: Plant, Faye
Subject: FW: HPK 2017 0296 Adj field to Cherry Tree Drive
Date: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 9:44:02 AM

From: Nick Knowles (Economy Transport and Environment)

Sent: 31 January 2018 11:20

To: Haywood, Ben <Ben.Haywood@highpeak.gov.uk>

Cc: Sue Murdoch (Economy Transport and Environment) <Sue.Murdoch@derbyshire.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: HPK 2017 0296 Adj field to Cherry Tree Drive

Hi Ben

If it's the same one as previously, the swept paths didn't look like those for a LRV of 11.6m length which we use as
a fall back position unless supported otherwise by the local refuse collection service. i.e. do they wish to enter the
site prior to adoption or prefer a bin store adjacent to existing highway from which they collect already?

I shall be setting off for your offices shortly so we can discuss prior to the Burlow Road meeting if you wish.
Regards

Nick

From: Haywood, Ben [mailto:Ben.Haywood@highpeak.gov.uk]
Sent: 31 January 2018 11:12

To: Nick Knowles (Economy Transport and Environment) <Nick.Knowles@derbyshire.gov.uk>
Cc: Sue Murdoch (Economy Transport and Environment) <Sue.Murdoch@derbyshire.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: HPK 2017 0296 Adj field to Cherry Tree Drive

Hi Nick

I've sent you a tracking drawing showing the bin waggon can turn within the site before the link road arrives. Is that
OK?

Can you also confirm on whether the proposal will prejudice the link road?

Thanks

Ben Haywood

Operations Manager — Development Services Staffordshire Moorlands District Council / High Peak Borough
Council

Tel: 01538 395400 ext 4924

Mobile: 07976 753764

From: Nick Knowles (Economy Transport and Environment) [mailto:Nick.Knowles@derbyshire.gov.uk]
Sent: 31 January 2018 10:06

To: Haywood, Ben
Cc: Sue Murdoch (Economy Transport and Environment)
Subject: FW: HPK 2017 0296 Adj field to Cherry Tree Drive

Hi Ben

I don't know whether Sue has responded as yet but please find attached a copy of my response from the time of the
original enquiries in which reference to refuse collection is made - I've not seen anything since.

Regards

Nick


mailto:Sue.Murdoch@derbyshire.gov.uk
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N Knowles
Highways Development Control

Economy, Transport and Communities | Derbyshire County Council County Hall, Matlock, Derbyshire, DE4 3AG

From: Haywood, Ben [mailto:Ben.Haywood@highpeak.gov.uk]
Sent: 29 January 2018 16:47

To: Nick Knowles (Economy Transport and Environment) <Nick.Knowles@derbyshire.gov.uk>; Sue Murdoch
(Economy Transport and Environment) <Sue.Murdoch@derbyshire.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: HPK 2017 0296 Adj field to Cherry Tree Drive

Hi
Please could | have a response to this email Thanks Ben

Ben Haywood

Operations Manager — Development Services Staffordshire Moorlands District Council / High Peak Borough
Council

Tel: 01538 395400 ext 4924

Mobile: 07976 753764

From: Haywood, Ben

Sent: 18 January 2018 17:32

To: 'Sue Murdoch (Economy Transport and Communities)’; 'Nick Knowles (Economy Transport and Environment)
Subject: FW: HPK 2017 0296 Adj field to Cherry Tree Drive

Hi Sue

Please see attached confirming that a bin lorry can turn within the site.
Regards

Ben

Ben Haywood

Operations Manager — Development Services Staffordshire Moorlands District Council / High Peak Borough
Council

Tel: 01538 395400 ext 4924

Mobile: 07976 753764
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